Editorial

Dear Readers,

Facta Universitatis Series Medicine and Biology is attracting more and more readers and authors. Number of submissions for Facta is growing, as well as the quality of manuscripts. Editorial Team is especially proud of managing to attract some key opinion leaders and distinguished scientists to write for Facta in the period of past three years. This resulted in plenty of outstanding publications for whom we have great expectation regarding citations and improving future impact of Facta.

This time of year gives me also the opportunity to wish you Happy New Year for your personal and professional life.



Editor-in-Chief

Ljiljana Šaranac